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} Toffel, Melissa

Se. Friday, December 15, 2017 10:36 AM
To: 'luckymart200@gmail.com'

Subject: Required list of documentation

Hi Lakhmir — here is what we are requesting that you send in by the end of this month:

I. The most recent testing of the Line Leak Detectors and Line Tightness Testing for each of the tanks:

2. The most recent test of the cathodic protection system;

3. Tank release detection results, which is the test currently performed by the Veeder-Root, for the months of
November and December 2017 for each tank:

4. Verification of Overfill being installed on each tank. You may already have ballfloats installed, but need a
contractor to verify that they are still intact and functioning. If you need to have overfill installed, we need to
see that it gets installed immediately; and, -

5. A probe needs to be installed on Tank #5, or, another valid method of release detection needs to be utilized on

Tank #5 (for example - SIR) and we need documentation to show release detection being performed on this
tank.

Please give me a call at the number below with any questions. Thank you,

Melissa Toffel

U.S. EPA Region 1If

Land & Chemicals Division

RCRA Underground Storage Tank Branch
1650 Arch Street (Mail Code 31.C31 )
Philadelphia, PA 19103

P:215-814-2060

F:215-814-3163

THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT
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